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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
BattleZone Visit – Revised date. 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to take part in a team building activity as 
part of Military Group at BattleZone in the New Forest on Friday 25th October. 
Please note there will be NO charge for this trip. 
 
Students will leave school on the 25th October at 09:05, and will be arriving back at school by 13:00pm, they will 
be travelling in the school minibus. Students must dress for the weather; we are expecting muddy conditions so 
a change of clothes will be required for our return to school. 
 
Please note that this has been set up as a new trip on Arbor to ensure that your consent is received for this 
revised date. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please log in to the Arbor app and provide your consent for your child to attend. 
If you are using a mobile phone to view the app, please turn your device to landscape and scroll to the bottom 
right of the page, select Trips and a new screen will show you the trip your child is being offered.  Choose the 
trip and follow the details in order to provide consent. Online, via Arbor is our new method of payment and this 
has been set up for you to pay. The closing date is Friday 4th October at 4pm  
 
We take seriously our responsibility for the safety and welfare of our students at all times. This raises particular 
issues when students are involved in an activity off-site. Before taking students away from the school site, we 
carry out a thorough risk assessment and take all necessary measures to minimize risks including arranging 
appropriate levels of supervision by responsible adults. We expect that students involved in the activity will 
cooperate fully with the arrangements made and follow closely the instructions of the responsible adults 
throughout the activity.  We therefore reserve the right to refuse a place on the trip to any students where there 
has been a behaviour concern previously.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Miss R Beales 
Pastoral department 
 


